

To: President Jahjaga

2015-COS-0362 20th April, 2015

Dear Madame President,

I refer to our meeting this afternoon. I confirm that the correspondence you received which may have been perceived to represent the Mission's position, did not in fact come from my office nor was it authorized by me.

The content of the correspondence does not reflect the Mission's viewpoint.

Mellas

Perhaps it is worthy of note that, insofar as the Mission is aware, all the requisite screening and vetting was done earlier in the procedure, in accordance with Kosovo law, and by the relevant Kosovo institutions.

I regret any inconvenience caused to you or your office due to any confusion that may have been caused due to this correspondence.

Sincerely yours,

Gabriele Meucci Head of Mission EULEX Kosovo

EULEX Kosovo
Headquarters - Pristina
St. Muharrem Fejza
P.O. Box 268
10000 Pristina, Kosovo
Tel: +381 (0)38 28 2000
Fax: +381 (0)38 28 6333
www.eulex-kosovo.eu
info@eulex-kosovo.eu